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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

1807 anuary 2017

Dear Parents
Year 4 Residential Visit to The Springhead Trust 3™ — 5™ May 2017

We would like to invite you to an information session regarding the trip to The
Springhead Trust on Tuesday 7™ February at 3.30 p.m. in the Year 4 classroom. This
is for parents and children.

At this session we will show you photos of Springhead and discuss the activities,
accommodation and all the details you need regarding items your child will need to
bring with them. There will be an information pack handed out to each family at this
meeting.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to a very enjoyable and informative
trip, preferably with some good weather!

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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